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This Addendum becomes part of the original document marked “RFP#54-19 Design and Engineering 
Services for Fleet Street Roadway Reconstruction”. 

1. Addendum No. 2, question “1. What is the extent of the internal plumbing inspections?”, 
DELETE the following sentence: 

“The cost should be included in the price breakdown as a “per building” unit cost.” 

2. Addendum No. 2, question “4. Is a licensed plumber necessary and how will they be paid for?”, 
REPLACE the sentence “The cost for the licensed plumber shall be accounted for in the plumbing 
inspection cost breakdown. See Question 1 above.” with the following:  

“The costs for the licensed plumber for building inspections shall be handled the same as all 
other subconsultants as listed in the RFP under SUBMITTAL REQUIREMENTS Items E and F.” 

Proposers are to acknowledge this addendum within their proposals. Failure to do so may subject 
Proposer to disqualification. 

End of Addendum #3 


